
 

 

 

 

City Council Memorandum 
 

 

 

 

 

 

To: Mayor Fasbender & City Councilmembers 

From: Dan Wietecha, City Administrator 

Date: September 5, 2023 

Item: Licensing and Zoning Cannabis Ordinance Updates 

 

 

Council Action Requested:    

Refer Cannabis Ordinance updates to Public Safety Committee. 

 

Background Information:    

At the March 6, 2023, meeting, City Council adopted the current Licensing and Zoning Cannabis 

Ordinances. The approval followed deliberation by the Public Safety Advisory Commission and 

the Public Safety Committee.  

 

As noted in the Council packet memo, at that time, the State Legislature was discussing Adult-

Use Cannabis legislation and it was unclear as to what, if anything, was going to be approved. 

Since that time, new legislation has been approved and necessitates review of some provisions of 

the current ordinances. 

 

The Public Safety Committee of Council can review the features of the legislation that impact the 

local ordinance and make recommendations for updates. 

 

   

 

Financial Impact:    

NA 

 

Advisory Commission Discussion:   

N/A 

 

Council Committee Discussion:   

N/A 

 

Attachments:     

None 
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